SPECIFICATION CHANGE TO THE SHELL OF OUR ITW McMURDO
SPECIAL AND BUDGET ‘D’ CONNECTORS

To all customers, with immediate effect there will be a change to both our Budget and
Special ‘D’ Connector range.

The Zinc and Yellow Chromate Plated Shells will be replaced with a nickel plated version.
Please be advised there will be no change to the product performance, it will purely be a
visual change. All part numbers will remain the same and there is no impact to the standard
range of connectors at this time.

This change will cover all existing orders with ITW McMurdo. I will advise each customer of
the open orders affected by this change.

‘D’ Connector with Zinc and Yellow Chromate Plated Shell

If you have any questions regarding the change, please contact our team through the
normal channels.
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